
 

I would like to thank both reviewers for their thorough and constructive comments on this 
manuscript and also the authors for posting their response to the reviewers’ comments.  

Both reviews are positive, but they raise a number of issues that require clarification or revision to 
the original manuscript. In their response, the authors clearly outline the steps that they propose to 
take to address all the points raised by the reviewers. I therefore invite them to submit a revised 
version of their manuscript.  

 

Kind regards,  

Pippa Whitehouse 

Associate Editor, The Cryosphere 

 


